
 

 
 

Weekly Estate Bulletin – Golden Lane Estate.   

 

Week ending 20 January 2017 
 

Hatfield House Meter Readings 

Residents from Hatfield House who require meter readings can now contact 

there porter directly on the following e-mail address: 

Katalin.dobos@cityoflondon.gov.uk 

 

Basterfield House Cleaning 

This week we have allocated the cleaning of Basterfield House to Katalin 

Dobos. Katalin will continue to clean Hatfield House as usual. 

 

Stanley Cohen House 

There is a dripping tap in the bin shed next to block 1-5 – This was reported to 

the repairs section on 19 January 2017 

 

There is a water leak coming from the overhang on Golden Lane adjacent to 

Bayer House – This was reported to the repairs section on 19 January 2017 

 

Basterfield House 

There is a loose paving slab directly outside the central exit – This was reported 

to the repairs section on 19.1.17 

 

 

Tuesday 31 January 2017 – Residents’ drop in session at the Golden Lane 

Estate Office 

 

 Repairs free phone:  08000 350 003 

 Community Police: 0207 601 2452  

 Bishopsgate Police: 0207 601 2606  

 Estate Office:  0207 253 2556                       
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